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TOGETHER FOR PUBLIC SERVICES 
 

CENTRAL TABLE 
 
Last January 14th, the Quebec Government, represented by the Treasury Board Secretariat, 
clarified their offer filed on November 30, 2009. 
 
According to the Government, this is what we deserve for our good work: 
 

April 1st, 2010    0.50% 

April 1st, 2011    0.75% 

April 1st, 2012    1.00% 

April 1st, 2013    1.25% 

April 1st, 2014    1.50% 
 
For example: 
 

Job Title 
Increase on April 1st, 2010 

(hourly salary, last echelon) 

Nurse (2471) 0.15 

Beneficiary Attendant (3480) 0.09 

Maintenance personnel (light duties) (6335) 0.08 

Administrative Officer, Class 3 (5303) 0.09 

Educator (2691) 0.14 

 
 

It is a good thing we are good employees!!! 
 

SECTORIAL TABLE 
 
Two meetings took place in January and four more are planned. It is a face off; up until now the 
employer is not changing its positions. 
 
The Government is checking right now how the Common Front members are reacting. If we do 
not react, the government will think that we agree with these offers. 
 
 

DO WE AGREE TO BECOME POORER OVER THE NEXT FIVE 
YEARS? 
 
If your answer is NO, show your disagreement at the next 
Front Common activities. 
 

 
NEGO, IT’S A GO… LET’S GET INVOLVED! 

 

 

 
Your Negotiating Committee 


